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T R A N S L A T I O N 

 
 

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 
THE SUPERINTENDENT OF BANKS 

 
INFORMS: 

 
 
That on Monday, November 4; Tuesday, November 5; Monday, November 11; and Thursday, November 
28 of this year, our offices will remain closed in observance of Panama’s National Holidays. 
 
Consequently, November 4, 5, 11, and 28, 2024, will be considered non-business days, and therefore, 
procedural and administrative deadlines will be suspended as applicable. 
 
Any inquiries and/or claims during these dates may be submitted electronically via our website at the 
following link: https://www.superbancos.gob.pa/sac. 
 
We remind you that public service hours for banking entities will be governed by the schedule adopted 
by each institution. 
 
October 25, 2024 
 

(signed) 
Milton Ayón Wong 

Superintendent 
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